
YEW TREE COMMUNITY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER – 8TH OCTOBER  2018 
 

PARENTS’ EVENING 
On Tuesday 16th October and Thursday 18th October we will be holding parents’ evenings 
at Yew Tree.  This will give you an opportunity to see how your child has settled in to 
their new class.  You will receive a separate letter about making an appointment later this 
week.  
 

BOOK FAIR 
Next week there will be a book fair at school.  The book fair will take place straight after 
school and will be in the dining hall.  This is a great opportunity to foster a love of books 
and reading with your child.  The book fair will also be open during parents’ evening. 

Please come and have a look. 

Message for Mrs Buckley/Mr Bhatti……… 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name ___________________ Class____________________   
 
 
 
 
 
 

PARKING 
Please take care where you park when coming to school.  We have had a few close calls 
with children almost being hurt due to inconsiderate parking.  Please refrain from parking 
on pavements, corners and over driveways.  The police have been down last week and 
spoken with and advised some parents but they are planning on making more visits and 
have warned that they will issue fines if parents are not parking safely. 
The best advice as always is to park a couple of blocks away and walk the last few minutes 
to school.  This will ease traffic close to school whilst also promoting a healthier lifestyle. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

HALF TERM 
School will close on Friday 26th October for half term.  School will re-open on Monday 5th 
November. 

FUNDRAISING 
Thank you for your support for the MacMillan coffee morning.  We raised close to £400 
which we will be donating to the Mayor’s Appeal Fund (£100) and the rest to MacMillan. 


